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St. Patrick’s Primary School

30 Burrenreagh Road, Castlewellan, BT31 9HH.
Acting Principal: Mrs Marianne Dempsey B.Ed M.Ed

T: 02843778593 | E: mdempsey839@c2ken.net |W: burrenreagh.com
10th January 2024
***School Closure likely on Thursday 18th January***
Dear Parents/Carers,
As a follow on from my previous correspondence, it is likely that St Patrick’s PS will be closed to pupils next Thursday 18th January. Teaching and Non-Teaching Unions have written of their intentions to strike on this day.

As per November’s detailed update – this is in relation to pay, terms and conditions. 

I will be in touch early next week to confirm either way as we remain hopeful that industrial action could still be avoided through last minute government intervention.

Kind regards
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Marianne Dempsey

Acting Principal

